
Calling all
Business 
Owners!
Your 2025-2026 business
tax receipt renewal invoice
has been mailed out. 

CityofPortStJoe.com

P.O. Box 278
Port St. Joe, FL 32457

Payments
due by

September
30th!

To renew your business tax
receipt, please attach all
required documents listed on
your invoice to your payment. 

Please contact BL@psj.fl.gov with
any questions.


